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To whom it may concern,

| am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Lorenzo Davies, who
served as a referee for our non-profit soccer league. During his time with us, Lorenzo
consistently demonstrated exceptional qualities that make him an outstanding team
member and individual.

Lorenzo’s responsibility and communication skills were evident in every game he
officiated. His ability to remain calm and respectful, even in high-pressure situations,
was a tremendous asset to our league. Lorenzo’s composed demeanor not only
ensured fair play but also helped diffuse tense moments, maintaining a positive
atmosphere on the field.

Moreover, Lorenzo’s character and professionalism greatly contributed to the
overall success of our league. His approach to handling challenging situations with
patience and respect was truly commendable. He embodied the competencies that
we value in our team members, making him a role model for both peers and
participants.

In addition to his outstanding refereeing skills, Lorenzo has consistently
demonstrated a proactive approach by bringing fresh ideas and challenging
established norms. He was actively engaged in providing constructive feedback to
enhance our games and improve the overall organization. Lorenzo’s openness to
new perspectives and his drive for continuous improvement were invaluable assets to
our team.

| am confident that Lorenzo will bring the same level of dedication and integrity to
any future endeavors he pursues. He has my highest recommendation.

Sincerely,

Matin Nazamy
Board Member

Afghan American Soccer League
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